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This Week 
On Monday and Tuesday, we learned about fire safety, fire trucks and firemen! We even 

practiced a fire drill at school. We also learned how to stop, drop and roll if our clothes ever 
catch on fire. On Wednesday, we had a visit from the Grand Island Fire Department. The 

kiddos had a chance to explore the fire truck and sit inside. They also had the opportunity to 
spray the water hose! It was so much fun!  

This week we have also continued incorporating the color red into most of our activities. We 
learned about circles and did a circle scavenger hunt on the playground. We made chalk 

circles in the parking lot and painted circles using different size cups and toilet paper rolls.  

Miss Kayla came on Thursday to teach us somersaults and log rolls. We also danced to a 
bunch of Halloween songs! 

Looking Ahead 

No School-Columbus Day 
Monday, October 14th  

 
Kelkenberg Farm Field Trip 

Friday, October 25th 

No After school 
 

Classroom Halloween Party 
Thursday, October 31st 

No After school 
Sign ups for our classroom party and the supplies have been posted on 

Class Dojo. 
 

 
 
 
 

 News From The Twos! 

Reminders 

*Show and share has begun! 
We have written your child’s 
share day inside their 
folder. Please send in 
something small that will fit 
in their backpack. 

*Scholatic catalogs went out 
in folders last week. All 
ordering must be done 
online. Orders are due by 
Friday, October 25th. 

*Family pumpkin projects 
are due back to school by 
Monday, October 21st. We 
will be hanging them up in 
the classroom for all the 
kiddos to see! 

 

 

 


